
 

On the second of September Shirley will be pre-

paring Hot Pork Sandwiches for your enjoyment. 

Wednesday the 16th, we will be dining Meat Loaf 

and Cheesy potatoes. 

 

The cost is only $4.00. Looking forward to see-

ing everyone attend lunch at the  

Parkview Rec Room. 
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Ord Housing Authority will be C L O S E D 

Monday, September 7th  

in observance of  

Labor Day. 

Autumn begins with a subtle change in light, with skies a deeper blue, 

and nights that become suddenly clear and chilled. The season comes 

full with the first frost, the disappearance of migrant birds, and the 

harvesting of the season’s last crops. 
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TWO-STEP POUND CAKE 

(easy peasy) 

 

4c flour       3/4c milk 

3c sugar       6 eggs 

2c butter-soft      2t vanilla 

 

Preheat oven to 325. Prepare (grease and flour) 10 inch tube pan. Place flour, sugar, butter, 
milk, eggs and vanilla (in that order) in mixing bowl and using mixer, beat on low for about 1 
minute, stop and scrape down the sides and beat on medium for another 2 minutes. Pour in 
tube pan and smooth out, if needed, bake for about 1 hour 30 minutes, or until long wooden 
pick comes out clean. Cool in pan on a wire rack for 10 minutes. Remove from pan and cool 
completely-about an hour. 

***Serve with ice cream and chocolate or caramel topping——YUM YUM!!!*** 

ATTENTION  

SCATTERED SITE  

RESIDENTS 

 

Though the weather is still very nice,  

it’s not too early to start thinking about get-
ting your home ready for the winter ahead. 

Do a quick check around the outside of your 
house to see that all is as it should be-if not- 

give the office a call at 728-3770 to have 
any repairs made. 

It is much easier to do  

repairs now, rather than the middle of a 
snow storm. 

THANK YOU! 

Welcome autumn !! 

 N O T I C E S 

Thanks to everyone for your co-
operation during the REAC-
Inspections. All went very 
smoothly. Thanks again. 

********************* 

The Loup Basin Health Depart-
ment will be having a flu shot 
clinic in conjunction with the 

foot clinic on Thursday, Septem-
ber 24th from 1-2. 

The last shot clinic will be held 
on 

October 22nd. 

 



 

Notice Parkview and Scattered Site Residents- 

September is the last chance you have to win yard of 
the month for 2015. IT’S NOT TOO LATE!!! Look 
around your yard and see if there is any way you can 
improve the way it looks-even little changes can make 

a big difference. 




